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Thanks to the Professional Development Committee's generosity in giving the morning session to 
Guided Pathways, we had a fabulous showing of the work completed by the Cohort 2 AD-T Mapping 
teams. It was inspirational to see the depth and breadth of thought that went into both the semester-
by-semester course sequencing and the reasoning behind GE selections. Additionally, we had the 
opportunity to hear directly from both Classified Professionals and students who were part of the 

mapping teams.  
 
 
We’ll get to see the first iteration of this work in the new version of the College Catalog that is due out in 
April, which will contain the AD-T maps developed this fall. All Programs (AA/AS, and Certificates) will 
have completed maps published in subsequent catalogs as well. 
 


